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CABLE Juvenile Abuse Query (QJAB) Deactivation 

Effective November 12, 2021, the Juvenile Abuse query in CABLE (via Level II) will be 
deactivated. The CABLE software system is now a legacy system that has no future support or 
maintenance, and this deactivation is part of an overall plan to modernize our systems. 

Historical information contained within the CABLE database will remain accessible for Special 
Victims Unit Investigators via secure access through SharePoint. 

Moving forward, members not assigned to the Special Victims Unit needing to query 
Department Juvenile Abuse information will need to contact the Officer in Charge of the Special 
Victims Unit at (415) 5539225. 

WILLIAM SCOTT 
Chief of Police 

Per DN2O-150, SWOPO & non-sworn members shall electronically acknowledge this Department 
document in PowerDMS. Members whose duties are relevant to this document shall be held responsible 
for compliance. Any questions regarding this policy sh otild be made to sfpd. written directivessfgov.o,g 
who will provide additional information. 

Safety with Respect 
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